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The board of Directors of Global Testing Corporation Limited (the “Company” and together with 
its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to announce that following a preliminary review of the 
unaudited consolidated financial results of the Group for the financial period ended 30 June 2023 
(“1H2023”),  the Group is expected to record a decrease in net profits for 1H2023 as compared 
to the previous corresponding financial period ended 30 June 2022 (“1H2022”) (i.e. the period 
from 1 January 2022 to 30 June 2022). This decrease is mainly due to the surge in sales demand 
in 1H2022, which has subsequently declined in 1H2023. Nevertheless, the Group’s capacity is 
being maintained to meet customers’ requirements. 
 
The Company is in the process of finalising the unaudited consolidated financial results of the 
Group for 1H2023. Further details of the Group’s financial performance will be disclosed when 
the Company announces its unaudited consolidated financial results for 1H2023 on or before 14 
August 2023.  
 
In the meantime, the Board wishes to advise shareholders and potential investors of the 
Company to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company. If in doubt as 
to the action they should take, shareholders and potential investors of the Company 
should seek advice from their stockbrokers, bankers, solicitors, accountants, tax advisers 
or other professional advisers immediately. 
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Chen, Tie-Min 
Senior Executive Director 
1 August 2023 


